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Date: November 1, 2022 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:   Garfield Greenhouse Site Work 

I would like to discuss the recommendation for the Site Work for Garfield 
Greenhouse to be awarded to Simone Companies at the Monday, November 7, 
2022, Committee of the Whole meeting.  This is a project that has been in the 
works for quite some time but securing a contractor to complete the needed site 
work has been very difficult. We have secured two companies with submitted 
quotes for the work and we are recommending Simone Companies, Shelby Twp., 
MI for a cost of $226,900.00. The source of funds for this purchase is Act 18 
funds. 

Please contact me if you have questions. 
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